
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Report of Clubs Representative Victoria Flaherty to SSMU 
Legislative Council 

 
 

1. Clubs committee updates 
● Convened January 16, 2019 
● Began to work through interim status applications 

○ Made decisions on 6 applications, including 3 approvals 
● Will be moving on to constitutional changes at our next meeting, scheduled for 

immediately before council on January 24, 2019. 
 

2. Feedback from clubs 
● Nothing to report for this semester yet 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Victoria Flaherty 
Clubs Representative to SSMU 
clubsreps2@ssmu.ca 


